
Thursday June 3 

Woodley Park News 
 
Construction in the Neighborhood.  As previously reported, the property at 2910 
Garfield St (corner of 29th Pl) was sold to a developer who wants to tear down the 
existing house and build two houses in its place.  Details, including renditions of what 
the developer wants to build, can be found on our website.  ANC3C, WPCA and several 
neighbors have appealed the Zoning Administrator’s approval of the subdivision of the 
original lot into two lots (copy also on our website).  Other legal action is being 
considered. 
 
At its meeting last evening, the WPCA Executive Committee voted to spend up to 
$3000 to help finance these legal actions.  Many individual neighbors have pledged 
financial support, and ANC3C has also voted to spend up to $3000.  If you have any 
concerns or questions about this — in particular, if you think WPCA should not help 
finance these activities — please let me know in the next couple of days. 
 
 
RSVP to the annual Woodley Park Picnic, Saturday, June 12 from 4 to 8 pm (rain date 
is Sunday). Responses requested by June 8. 
 
The Klingle Valley Trail Environmental Assessment will be available for public 
review on June 4.  The EA analyzes a range of alternatives for a proposed multi-use 
trail located within the right-of-way on the currently barricaded segment of Klingle Road 
between Porter Street and Cortland Place, including restoration of Klingle Creek and 
Klingle Valley.  The EA will be available online.  Comments may be submitted by July 6 
via the project website or by e-mail.  DDOT will be hosting a public hearing to provide 
interested parties an opportunity to comment on the proposed action and the EA on 
Wednesday, June 23, with an open house at 6 pm and presentation and comments 
from 6:30 to 8 pm, at the National Zoo Visitor Center. 
 
The Next Meeting of NCA-MUG features Washington Post personal technology 
columnist Rob Pegoraro, who will provide expert insight on what, how and when to 
upgrade your electronic devices.  Saturday, June 12 at the Cleveland Park Public 
Library. 
 
The following Woodley Park restaurants are applying to renew their liquor licenses: 
Rajaji, 2603 Connecticut Ave, Medaterra, 2614 Connecticut Ave and Murphy's, 2605 
24th St.; and Little India, 2623 Connecticut Ave and Omni Shoreham, 2500 Calvert St.  
Petitions on these applications are due June 7, with a hearing on June 21 for the first 
three; the dates are June 14 and June 28 for the other two.  More information about 
liquor license and the renewal process is on the ABRA website. 
 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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